
Yes, Campbell River is sti ll in stage one 
watering restricti ons – because local 
businesses and residents are doing
such a great job of keeping water 
consumpti on in Campbell River at a 
manageable level considering the
hot, dry conditi ons.

Please conti nue to minimize your
water use.

For more informati on,
please see City Services / Water at
www.campbellriver.ca.

Questi ons? Please call the Water Wise 
hotline at 250-203-2316 or email
water.wise@campbellriver.ca.

THANK YOU
FOR DOING YOUR PART 

TO USE LESS WATER!

301 St. Ann’s Road,
Campbell River, BC  V9W 4C7 

Telephone: 250-286-5700
info@campbellriver.ca
www.campbellriver.ca

COMMUNITY UPDATE JULY 24, 2015

This is a reminder for anyone who may wish to pick up adornments or memorabilia 
removed from grave spaces at Elk Falls cemetery. People have unti l July 31 to 
make arrangements to collect these items from the City of Campbell River Parks 
Department.

We appreciate the cooperati on that we have received from everyone during this 
period of change. Over the past year, many family members have visited the 
Dogwood Operati ons Centre to pick up items, but some remain. These items will 
be disposed of aft er July 31.

If you have a loved one interred at the Elk Falls cemetery and might not have 
ti me to pick up items that are important to you before July 31, please let us know 
which item or items you would like held, and when you expect to be able to drop 
by at 385 South Dogwood Street. Please call the City of Campbell River Parks 
Department at 250-286-7275 if you have any questi ons.

REMINDER: CEMETERY ADORNMENTS


